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Watts Remy

From: DeEtte Miller <deettemiller@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, March 30, 2019 8:55 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: SB 853 Please support

SB 853 is important to me, my family, and my community.  It is a small but necessary step to a wiser way of living. 

Appreciate your time and consideration, 
DeEtte 


